
02/10/2020 

MRS Julia Hargrave 
- 11 Bellevue PDE 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
juliahargrave4@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Couldn't disapprove highly enough to your proposal for wasting ratepayers money on more 
park lighting when the current fields with lights are seldom used. Use OUR money more wisely! 

Sent: 2/10/2020 2:15:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


